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Editorial 
 

With a minimal delay due to the adjustment to the new publication dates, number 37 of the 
RELEA is online with seven articles and a review (see Summary) on Astronomy Education. 
We are still within a restructuring process of the Editorial Team to incorporate other 
colleagues that can bring their contributions to the process of the construction of the Journal 
and that we will announce in due time. We hope that this new temporal frame will improve 
the flux of the submitted articles and their processing, for the benefit of the involved 
community. 

More information about the Journal and instructions for authors can be found at: 
<www.relea.ufscar.br>. Articles can be written in Portuguese, Spanish or English. We thank 
the Associate Editors, the authors, the referees and all those who, directly or indirectly, helped 
us in the continuity of this initiative and, in particular, in the preparation of this edition.  

Jorge Ernesto Horvath (IAG/USP)  

Editor-in-Chief 

 

 


